
FILL THE LIMO CHALLENGE 

Sacred Heart School will be having our annual fill the limo 
challenge starting tomorrow and continuing until 

October 9th. Please bring in non-perishable food items. 
These items will be donated to the Timmins Food bank 

just in time for Thanksgiving. The class that brings in the 
most, will win a ride in the limo. 

 (courtesy of 1st Class Limousine Service) 

 

  

 

 



 


